
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – We are independently writing the story of Jack and the Beanstalk making sure we use punctuation, 
connectives, adjectives and varied sentence openers.

● Handwriting - All midpoint letters: w, e, r, u, o, a, s, z, x, c, v, n, m 
● Phonics - Revising alternative spellings for /ee/ as in ‘ee’ in feet, ‘e_e’ in these, ‘ea’ in bead, ‘ey’ in key.
● Maths - Quartering shapes and numbers using a range of physical resources focusing on the fact quartering is 

creating four equal groups.
● Science -  Revisiting what we have learnt this half term about plants and trees and looking at the life cycle of a 

sunflower.
● Geography -  Learning about the similarities and differences between the UK and Australian animals.
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School Photo Reminder:

Reminder that class photos are this Thursday (27th 
May).
All children must come in school uniform (there will 
be no PE or Forest School.

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, and 

will be on Spelling Shed,  on Tuesday 25th May and 

will be tested the Tuesday 8th June. 

- flute - we

- rude - do

- glue - so

- screwed - by

- flew - no

Please ensure that your spelling record card gets 

sent in on a Friday (in your child’s reading folder), 

so we can complete it. 


